[bookmark: _GoBack]MID-CAREER MENTORING PROGRAM: ANNOUNCEMENT

As part of its ongoing efforts to provide support and resources for faculty and staff, the Provost’s office announces a mentoring program for mid-career faculty at the rank of associate professor.

In this two-year pilot program, a small group of between eight and ten mid-career faculty will be selected to participate.  Each member of the cohort will be paired with a more senior faculty member for regular one-on-one meetings and discussions throughout the duration of the program.  These meetings will begin with aligning the mentors’ and mentees’ expectations, and will cover topics such as managing demands at mid-career, achieving work-life integration, building a professional network, assessing and managing workplace climate and inclusion, and understanding and transforming a professional identity, among others.

In addition, participating mid-career faculty will have opportunities throughout the program to meet together as a cohort, and to attend a series of mid-career workshops that will also be open to other members of the university community.

In the second year, the program will focus on a project that the participant wants to launch or bring to completion. Each participant will work with her or his cohort and mentor to gain momentum on that project so that it can be the vehicle for launching the next stage of the career.

To apply for participation in the program, please send a letter of self-nomination – along with a completed survey (attached to this announcement) – to Michael Bernard-Donals, Vice Provost for Faculty and Staff (michael.bernarddonals@wisc.edu) by 28 March 2016.  The pilot program will start  in the fall of 2016 and will run through the 2016-17 and 2017-18 academic years. 

In your letter of self-nomination (please, no more than 500 words), tell us why this program would be right for you at this point in your career, and note any particular challenges you’re currently facing at mid-career.  Let us know what you hope to accomplish through participating in the program, and how a more senior faculty mentor might be helpful.  

Finally, please indicate whether you can commit to at least a once-a-month meeting and discussion with a mentor, and say whether you anticipate any extended absences during the duration of the program.  All letters of self-nomination and surveys will be held in confidence.

If you have any questions about the program, please contact Michael Bernard-Donals or Mo Bischof (mo.bischof@wisc.edu), Associate Vice Provost.


